
HB 975 -- PUBLIC WATER FLUORIDATION

SPONSOR: Swan

This bill specifies that any public water system or public water
supply district that intends to make modifications to the
fluoridation of its water supply must seek and receive information
about the impact of the fluoridation from the local health
department.

This bill is similar to SB 278 (2019).


